
BOB GRAHAM
FLORIOA

'BaittIti Statts gtIIatt
WASHINGTON, DC 20510

December 1, 1988

Mr . Carlton Kammerer, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Congressional Affairs
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Kammerer:

Enclosed is a letter from Daniel Hammontree, who has
concerns regarding the Turkey Point Nuclear Power
Plant.

I would appreciate your reviewing this situation and
providing me with your comments. Please send your
response to my state office: Post Office Box 3050,
Tallahassee, Florida 32315, Attention: Becky Liner.

I am grateful for your cooperation and assistance. I
look forward to hearing from you soon.

With kind regards,

Sincerely,

United States Senator
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December 1, 1988

Mr. Carlton Kammerer, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Congressional Affairs
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Kammerer:

Enclosed is a letter from Daniel Hammontree, who has
concerns regarding the Turkey Point Nuclear Power
Plant.

I would appreciate your reviewing this situation and
providing me with your comments. Please send your
response to my state office: Post Office Box 3050,
Tallahassee, Florida 32315, Attention: Becky Liner.
I am grateful for your cooperation and assistance. l
look forward to hearing from you soon.

With kind regards,

Sincerely,

United States Senator
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BOB GRAHAM

SIIitel NtattS QtIIatt
WASHINGTON, DC 20510

December 1, 1988

Hr. Carlton Kammerer, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Congressional Affairs
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Hr. Kammerer:

Enclosed is a letter from Daniel Hammontree, who has
concerns regarding the Turkey Point Nuclear Power
Plant.
I would appreciate your reviewing this situation and
providing me with your comments. Please send your
response to my state office: Post Office Box 3050,
Tallahassee, Florida 32315, Attention: Becky Liner.
I am grateful for your cooperation and assistance. I
look forward to hearing from you soon.

With kind regards,

Sincerely,

United States Senator
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